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DRUMSALLEN PRIMARY SCHOOL

1 Dernasigh Road, Killylea, County Armagh, BT60 4PA

Telephone (028) 37548426

Email: info@drumsallen.killylea.ni.sch.uk
February 2017
Dear Parents,

We are running a joint after school Zumba Club with Tullysaran Primary.  This will run for 2 weeks in each school, beginning in Tullysaran PS hall on Monday 20th February from 3-4pm and is open to P4 to P7 pupils.

Transport is provided by bus to the host school at 3pm so, for example, on Monday 20th February our children will be taken by bus to Tullysarran Primary where the Zumba will be held.  Parents need to then collect children from the host school at 4pm after the activity. A member of staff from here will accompany pupils for the first session in Tullysarran but I would hope that the children will soon feel comfortable enough to travel between schools themselves and will be met by a teacher at the other end.
	Date
	Location

	20th February
	Our Lady’s Tullysaran

	27th February
	Our Lady’s Tullysaran

	6th March
	Drumsallen

	13th March
	Drumsallen


To help sustain this project, we need to make a small charge of £1 per pupil for each session, total £4.  Pupils should wear a white PE t-shirt and shorts and bring a water bottle.  They will get changed in their own school before travelling.
Please fill in the permission slip below and return it to school tomorrow or on Monday 20th February.
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Drumsallen and Our Lady’s After School Zumba Club

I would like ___________________________ to take part in the 4 week Zumba club. I give permission for him/her to travel by bus between schools.  I enclose £4 payment and agree to collect them from the host school at 4pm.
Signed ________________________________  Date _________________
